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07 March 2023 

 
Drama Performance at the MAC 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been participating in theatre performance-related workshops where they are working on theatre performance 
and discussing how arts and culture have supported pupils through challenges, their hopes, and dreams for the future, or 
how their life journey has shaped them as people. To conclude the sessions, all participating pupils are invited to attend a 
drama performance.  

The trip details are as follows: 
 

Date: Thursday 16 March 2023 – although this is a strike day, this trip will still be going ahead 
Timings: Arrive at school at 8:30am for a prompt departure at 9:00am 

Arrive back to school at 1:30pm 
Venue: Midlands Arts Centre, Cannon Hill Park, Birmingham B12 9QH 
Travel: Coach 
Staff: Mrs S Rhone-Windridge & Mr T Longstaff 
Food: Pupils will be required to bring a packed lunch with them 

Pupils entitled to Free School Meals will receive a packed lunch from the school   
Cost: Free of charge 
Clothing: Full school uniform 
Insurance: The City Council covers all legal liability of the Council to young people on the visit but does not provide 

personal accident cover where the Council has no liability.  A full risk assessment for the entire trip has been 
completed by the school 

 
To secure a place for your child on this trip, you must complete the consent form on ParentPay by 14 March 2023. Any 
consent forms received after 14 March 2023 may not be processed and pupils will not be permitted to attend this trip.  
 
As a parent/carer, you are welcome to come and watch the show for free. You should arrive at the MAC by 11:30am ready 
for the show to start at 12:00pm. There is plenty of paid parking available. If you would like to attend, please indicate this on 
ParentPay when prompted as there are limited seats available.  

The Trip Leader reserves the right to remove any pupil from the trip if their behaviour in school is unsafe or concerning.  

If you have any questions or would like further information about this trip, please contact me on 0121 783 7807. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

S Rhone-Windridge 
 
Mrs S Rhone-Windridge 
Subject Leader: Performing Arts 


